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Dear Parents and Carers,

This half term we will continue to travel back in time to learn about The Romans! We will explore how
Vesuvius erupted and destroyed a city and we will get creative by designing and making our very own
Roman chariots. Our Roman day will be on Friday 4th March so feel free to come in dressed as a
Roman for the whole day and be prepared to take part in lots of arty activities.

In English, we will read and discuss a twist on a fairytale by looking at The Three Little Pigs from the
wolf’s point of view. We will then rediscover fairytales and how they might not all be as they seem. After
this we will look at another narrative called The Secret of Black Rock and write our own adventure
stories.

In Maths, we will be focusing on length and perimeter by measuring different spaces and using different
units of measure.  Afterwards, we will begin our fractions learning and start thinking about how whole
things can be divided into smaller parts.

Mrs Beeton will be covering my PPA time on a Monday afternoon and will be teaching PSHE looking at
relationships and sex education by exploring our bodies and our choices.  She will also focus on team
work by playing different team games each week in PE.

PE will continue to take place on a Monday but will change to a Friday as well. We will be learning
tennis for a couple of weeks, then we have the opportunity to learn some gymnastics skills with a
Premier Sport coach.

Our moat day will be changing to a Wednesday so please make sure to provide long clothing and
wellies!

Like last term, homework will be given out in the first week and five tasks should be completed by the
Easter holidays. Tasks can be brought in throughout the half term, at the end of the half term or emailed
across to me. We look forward to seeing these!  We also expect children to read at home with you at
least three times a week and change their reading books once they have finished. House points are
awarded for reading at home.

Kind Regards,
Emma Mason
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